
., 

(Handwritten) 

Dear Mr. Phipps 

(To Mr. Henry Phipps) 

13, Norham Gardens, 

Oxford. 

(June) 27th (1912) 

So glad to hear from you. Unf ortune.t ely we cannot 
possibly leave during the first t·wo weeks of July. We have to 
be at the Dublin celebration - 3rd to 7th, - and the next week 
i76 have the Congress of the Colonial Universities coming to 
Oxford. It would have been such a pleasure to join you on an 
excursion to Dole and Lilla. 

With kind rege,rds to Mrs. Phipps, 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 

Let me know when you reach London. Have good news of Dr. Hamman. 


